
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220 

August 24,2009 

RE: 2009-06-169 

Michael Brooks 
Staff Attorney 
Center for Auto Safety 
1825 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Suite 330 
Washington, DC 20009-5708 

Dear Attorney Brooks: 

This concerns your follow up come , onde dated August 8,2009 agreeing to 
pay fees which may be incurred in processing of your June 8,2009 Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA) request. 

Your request for a fee waiver will be addressed by the Program Office(s) which 
have custody of the records requested. 

Please be advised that unusual circumstances exist regarding a search and 
review of this information because either hnro or more offices will need to be 
consulted to determine a response or they also will have to search whether 
records are stored in field offices or warehouses off site. This will require an 
additional processing extension of ten (IO) days. 

Further inquiries concerning this request should make reference to the 
identification number at the top of this letter and should be faxed to 202-622- 
3895 or mailed to: 

FOlAlPA Request 
Disclosure Services 
Department of the Treasury 
Washington, DC 20220 

Sincerely 

H- 
H u h  Gilmore 
Director, Disclosure Services 




